From: Desiree Kettler [mailto:dkettler@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2017 9:46 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Travel Request Bannon-March 

Hello, this email confirms Brian’s travel to MIT Media Lab in Cambridge, MA March 21-24, 2017 to attend the Open Leadership Camp. The Chicago Public Library Foundation covered the costs of lodging, air, and ground transportation. 

Thank you, 

Desiree 

